
Key Information Over The  

Summer Holidays  
 

AS & A-Level Results Day 

Thursday, 17th August – 8:30am-12 noon 

 

A-Level Surgery and Clearing Advice 

Friday 18th & Monday 21st August – from 9am, both days 

 

GCSE Results Day 

Thursday, 24th August – 8:30am-12 noon 

 

Year 12 Enrolment 

Tuesday 29th & Wednesday 30th August –  

9am-1pm, both days  

 

Start of Next Term  

School reopens- Monday 4th September 2017 at 8.30am 

for all pupils in Year 7, 8, 9, 10, 11 and 12. 

Year 13 return - Tuesday 5th September at 8.30am 

 

Days for church and assemblies will be confirmed at the 

start of the academic year. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Encouragement for the week 

Matthew 10: 37-39 

Anyone who loves their father or 

mother more than me is not worthy 

of me; anyone who loves their son or 

daughter more than me is not 

worthy of me.  Whoever does not take 

up their cross and follow me is not 

worthy of me.  Whoever finds their 

life will lose it, and whoever loses 

their life for my sake will find it. 

----------------------------------------------- 

Summer Holidays  

We wish you all a happy and healthy summer 

holiday and we look forward to seeing 

pupils and students back in September.  

 

 

 

 

We thank parents and carers for your help 

and support this year and for your 

fundraising contributions to the Sports Hall.  

Please don’t forget the whole school sponsored 

walk, Wednesday 20th September and 

sponsorship forms which came home last 

week.

Weekly Information 
      Friday,  21st July 2017 Week 23 

 

   

Information Evenings  

Monday 4th September 

Year 12 at 6.30pm 

 

Wednesday 6th September 

Year 8 at 6.30pm 

Year 9 at 7.30pm 

 

Thursday 7th September 

Year 10 at 6.30pm 

Year 11 at 7.30pm 

 

Wednesday 27th September 

Year 7 at 6.30pm 

 



Student News 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

English Schools Athletics Championships 

Congratulations to students Samir Williams and Micah 

Francis-Dwyer, Year 12 and Reuben Vaughan, Year 11 who 

took part in the English Schools Athletics Championships in 

Birmingham. All did exceptionally well. Samir won gold in 

the 100m and the 4x100m Relay. Micah won gold in the 

4x100m Relay and came 4th in the 200m and Reuben 

Vaughan came 6th in the Intermediate Boy’s Discus. 

‘Les Choristes’ Southwark Cathedral  

 
Well done to our talented students who performed 

two anthems as part of Dr Carol Jerwood’s 

Farewell Eucharist.  Dr Jerwood is the Assistant 

Director of Education for the Southwark Diocese 

Education Board and we were very privileged to be 

invited to sing for her, in the beautiful setting of 

Southwark Cathedral. 

Let Your Feet Compete  

Last week we told you about the Let Your Feet 

Compete competition – Here is a wonderful picture 

taken on the day. Well done again to all pupils who 

took part and for the excellent results. 


